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Monday, July 17 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Marco Bocollo, Silvia Cupelli 
 
Tuesday, July 18 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Stella Cardow, Fred Chamberlain 
 
Wednesday, July 19 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – Intentions of Arlene Slocombe,  
                  Nicoletta Ferrantone 
 
Thursday, July 20 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:00p.m. – Andrej Orel, Heli & Zlatko Pflaum,                  
                  Norm MacMillan & Annette MacMillan 
 
Friday, July 21 – Ferial: Weekday 
7:30a.m. – James Sinnett, Peter Vasko 
 
Saturday, July 22 – Feast: St. Mary Magdalene 
5:15p.m. – Patricia Collins, Rose Marrin,  
                  Primo Baggio 
 
Sunday, July 23 – Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 
9:00a.m. & 11:00a.m. 
 
 

Stewardship of Treasure: 
Thank you for your gift of $8,403.25 in support of 

your parish community in gratitude for God’s 
blessing. 

 
BANNS OF MARRIAGE:  
3/ Christopher P. Dunstan & Rebecca L. Dupuis 
 
+We offer our prayers and sympathy to the families of 
John Coulson and Tom Harrington who were called 
to eternal life.  
 
PARISH NEWS 
THANK YOU 
Thank you to all who have expressed their sympathy and offered 
prayers to myself and my family on the death of my brother 
Patrick Noon. 

 

 
 
CLEANING LADY 
We are in need of a cleaning lady for the parish house for 
twelve hours a week.  Please contact the parish office. 
 
WELCOME 
We welcome into our Catholic Faith Family through Water 
and the Holy Spirit in Baptism: Anthony Nazzario Cursio; 
Matteo Anthony Downe; Daphne Cordelia Hunt; Scotlyn Mae 
Swan and Hayden Turner Willis.  We congratulate their 
families. 
 

OTHER NEWS 
CHRISTIAN FAMILY HOLIDAY/ CAMP KUMUNTOME 
There are still spots available for the summer August 6-11th; 
August 27th to September 2nd. They are also searching for an 
Aquatics Director for the summer. Enjoy your summer at a faith-
based camp. For more information contact Barbara Daly at 519-
635-2604 or bmdaly@me.com. 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: 
REFLECTION FROM ST. TERESA OF 
CALCUTTA’S “THE SIMPLE PATH.” 
 
            The fruit of service is PEACE.  Mother 
Teresa wrote “Works of love are always works 
of peace.  Whenever you share love with others, 
you will notice the peace that comes to you and 
to them.  When there is peace, there is God – this 
is how God touches our lives and shows His love 
for us, by pouring peace and joy into our hearts. 
 John Henry Cardinal Newman wrote: 
Dear Lord, help me to spread thy fragrance 
everywhere I go.  Flood our souls with your 
spirit and life, penetrate and possess our whole 
being so utterly, that our lives may only be a 
radiance of yours.  Shine through us and be in 
us, that every soul we come in contact with may 
feel Your presence in our soul.” 
 Paulo Cohelo wrote: “Love is the force 
that transforms and improves the Soul of the 
World.  It is we who nourish the Soul of the 
World and the world we live in will be either 
better or worse, depending on whether we 
become better or worse.  That is where the 
power of love comes in, because we love, we 
always strive to become better than we are.” 
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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY! 
The person who can smile when things go wrong has thought 
of someone they can blame it on! 
 
SHRINE OF THE SORROWFUL MOTHER 
The Shrine of the Sorrowful Mother at St. Agatha 
Cemetery Chapel built in 1856 is open for visitors every 
Sunday in June to September 24th from 1-4p.m. 
 
IGNATIUS JESUIT CENTRE 
- Guelph Walking Pilgrimage August 5th-12th – 
interested on stretching your body, soul and mind? Join 
us as we walk from Ignatius Centre to Martyrs’ Shrine 
Midland walking 20-30km each day. Visit 
ignatiusguelph.ca (under programs – walking 
pilgrimage) or contact 519-824-1250 ext. 266 
- 8 Day Silent Retreat August 1st-9th;11th-19th;21st-29th 
- 40 day Spiritual Exercises Experience October 2nd to 
November 11th  
- July 22nd 9a.m. to 12:30p.m. join us for a morning of 
in-stream work to further improve the health of Marden 
Creek as a home for brook trout, Scuplin and an 
abundance of other wildlife. Contact Martin Tamlyn ext. 
224 or oldgrowthforest@ignatiusguelph.ca . 
 
VOCATION PRAYER BOOKLET & CARD 
Our Diocesan Vocation Office has printed a small 
prayer booklet & card. They are free and you are 
encouraged to pray for this intention daily. 
 
DIOCESAN FAMILY MINISTRY OFFICE 
What supports do families need from the Church? What 
are the pressures they face in their day to day lives? 
What are the challenges, joys, highs and lows in 
families today? Where do they seek support when it is 
needed? Where do they see the role of the Church in 
their lives and in helping them cope with everyday life 
issues and events? 
The Diocese of Hamilton through the Family Ministry 
Office wants to hear from you on these topics. You can 
do this in two ways: 1) Attend our Symposium for 
Families on September 23rd beginning with Mass at 
9:30a.m. with Bishop Crosby and ending at 4p.m. 2) Fill 
in the on-line survey posted on the website at 
http://hamiltondiocese.com/offices/family-
ministry/symposium-on-family. The more people who 
engage in both these events the greater the knowledge 
we will gather. Family matters – help us to discover how 
the Diocese can help you in the most important role of 
family. For more information call 1-905-528-7988 and 
ask for Teresa at ext. 2250 or Wendy at ext. 2241.  
 
 
 

NOVENA TO ST. ANN 
The Annual 9 Day Novena in honour of St. Ann 
begins Tuesday, July 18th to Wednesday, July 26th 
and Mass each evening with the blessing of the relic 
at 7p.m. Confessions to follow. Anointing of the Sick 
on Friday, July 21st at 7p.m. Bishop Crosby will 
celebrate the feast day Mass on July 26th at 7p.m. 
Light reception to follow. St. Ann’s Church, 120 
Sherman Ave. (at Barton) Hamilton. For more 
information call 1-905-544-0488. 
 
HOSPITAL ADMISSION 
Whenever you are admitted to the hospital please make 
sure your family, if not yourself, indicate that you are a 
Catholic from Basilica of Our Lady Immaculate Parish if 
you wish a visit, or to receive Holy Communion. 
Otherwise we have no knowledge of your being in the 
hospital. You may also notify the parish office. 
 
CATHOLIC SCHOOL SUPPORT 
Check your Assessment Notices to ensure that you are 
a Catholic School Supporter. Are you aware that when 
you move, you will be listed as a public school supporter 
unless you complete a form indicating your support of 
the Catholic School System? Public school and 
Catholic school supporters are taxed at the same rate. 
Please call the Catholic School Board Office at 519-
821-4600 if you are moving to another home, an 
apartment, condo or retirement home. 
 
VOCATION SEEDS 
“Let anyone with ears, listen!” Do you hear God’s call 
for you in your life? Have you considered the way of 
loving called “priesthood”, “diaconate”, or “religious 
life?” If God is calling you contact Father Michael 
King, Director of Vocations and Priestly Formation of 
the Diocese of Hamilton at 1-905-528-7988 or email: 
mking@hamiltondiocese.com . 
 
ACCOMMODATIONS 
Two LaSalette Sisters and a laywoman from 
Vancouver are taking the Catechesis of the Good 
Shepherd Program in Guelph from August 7th to 18th. 
Do you have a place for them to stay? 
 

STEWARDSHIP: 
Everything I have is an expression of divine love for me.  
Yet day to day, caught up in the busyness of living, I can 
fail to recognize the abundance of God. 


